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READ: Read Acts 11:9 out loud as a 
group. Peter warned the church not 
to write someone off just because 
they were gentiles. What kind of 
people do you think we have a 
tendancy to write off?

RECAP: Have your group work 
together to collaboratively explain 
the 3 circles. You can have one 
person share the first circle, have 
another share the second, and so on 
and so forth.

REFLECT: Ask the group to share 
about 1) a time when sharing the 
gospel went poorly, and 2) a time 
when it went well. In hindsight, why
did it seem to go poorly, or what 
helped it to go well?

REMEMBER: This week, we have 3 
memory verses: 1 for each circle. 
1) Romans 3:23 
2) Ephesians 2:8-9
3) Philippians 2:13
Have everyone pick at least one!

REQUEST: Have your group break up 
into pairs. Instruct them to pray for 
one another, that each of them would 
have opportunities and be equipped 
to share the gospel in the week 
ahead.

Have your group scan this QR code to 
download the Life On Mission app.
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